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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
May 29, 2024 
 
 

CITYWIDE LANE CLOSURES 
 
Weather permitting, there will be intermittent lane closures citywide from 7:00 a.m. on 
Monday June 3, 2024 until 5:00 p.m. on Friday June 7, 2024. Denler Inc. will perform joint 
and crack sealing at several locations throughout the City.  Please see map for locations. 
Each lane closure is expected to last for multiple hours, with through traffic maintained by 
flaggers. Access to entrances and side streets may be temporarily restricted for up to 30 
minutes after application of sealant during the lane closures.  
 
Motorists are encouraged to drive carefully through this and all construction 
areas.  Thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation during this project. 
Please direct questions or concerns to Justin Swinford at 217-384-2342 or 
jmswinford@urbanaillinois.us 
 
 

For more information about the City of Urbana, please visit urbanaillinois.us. Information 
about current & upcoming road closures can also be found in the online map. 
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